

Domestic Violence Program

of North Central Oklahoma
P.O. Box 85
Ponca City, OK 74602
580-762-2873 Fax 580-762-3603
dvpnco@yahoo.com

October 9, 2015

The Advocate Volume 5, Issue 2

Name Business Address City, State Zip

Dear Name:

There's someone I'd like for you to meet...Shannon Dunnigan, the Shelter Manager at our emergency safe shelter. Shannon serves as an advocate to shelter residents, supervises and leads our other shelter employees, works with our NonResident Advocate to help clients apply for our Rapid Re-housing program, and much more. Shannon has been with DVPNCO for 3 years, and in that time she has served approximately 750 clients!

Often Shannon is the first person to greet a woman and her children as they enter the shelter. She listens to what the client is experiencing, helps the client identify what she wants to accomplish through the program, and sets them on the path of meeting their goals and finding a safe and independent life. As a manager, Shannon leads by example and works diligently to inspire the best performance from all of our shelter Advocates. She listens, responds, and leads with compassion, drive, and



creativity. We're so lucky to have Shannon here to help survivors in our community!

This month is Domestic Violence Awareness Month and there are several ways you can join Shannon and the rest of the DVPNCO team in raising awareness and spreading the word about the services available through DVPNCO:

- Friday October 16th is the Six Nations Walk Against Domestic Violence at Hutchins Memorial in Ponca City at 2pm
- October 19th 23rd you can walk through row after row of positive messages for survivors from community members displayed in front of the Pioneer Woman Statue
- Thursday October 22, join the Citizens Police Academy for an evening with Terri Nicolai, a nationally known and highly regarded survivor of domestic violence who will share her story of survival with us, free of charge at 6pm at the Poncan Theatre

I hope to see you at one of these events. And, if you see Shannon, be sure to thank her for her hard work on behalf of victims!

Sincerely,

2015 July Fund Drive

Please join us in thanking these businesses and individuals who contributed to our fund drive this July. Because of you we reached our goal for this year! Thank you for your investment in the families we serve!

Madalynne L. Peel Foundation

Spencer Adams Dorothy Adams Roger and Sue Allen Diane Beekman

Eastman National Bank

Bintz Pharmacy Albright Insurance Dartin Studio

Bob and Lois Corbin

Jill Dale

Martha Denney Patty Evans Sandy Flegler

Les and Martha Gilliam Ike and Mary Beth Glass Stephen and Jennifer Hoak

Mary Ann Holt Margaret Hoppe Jupiter Sulphur Trey Howe

Jack and Sandy Hudack Scott and Ann Jackson

Richard and Arleen Jacobson

Mary Jarman Carole Jeffries

Marvin and Roxie Johns

Shirley Jones Doug Kersey Leon and Linda Lively Don and Fran Long

Jesse and Barbara Manering
E.Glea and Vicki Means

Suzanne Mertz Chet Mongold

Pat and Diane Mulligan

Homer Nicholson The Nickles Family

John and Nancy Niemann Rodney and Debra North GDP Solutions, LLC Jim and Toni Perry Raj and Tara Phansalkar

First National Bank

Mary Ramey

CherryValle Grange GE #221

Rex and Carol Reese

Renfrom Family Foundation

Otober Graphics Frontier Siding

Jason and Aimee Snyder Charles and Virginia Stark Robert and Risa Tomek

Albright United Methodist Church Harold and Maragaret West Johnny and Betty Woody